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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week we have been practising our show on the stage, ask your child about how exciting this 

was! 

PE Kits 

 

The children will take their PE kits home on 

Wednesday.   

 

Thursday will be a very busy day with walk-

ing down to the church and then  

performing our show 

to the school. 

Reading Books 

 

We will change reading books on Monday 

only next week.  Please continue to read 

with your child over the Christmas break as 

support from home has a massive impact 

on their learning. 

Nativity 

 

We are so excited to see the children per-

form our show ‘The Littlest Christmas 

Trees’ on the stage on Wednesday.  Please 

join us at 9.15am-all  

welcome. 

 

 

Maths Challenge 

 

Certificates for Maths  

Challenges will be given out on Monday.  

Please make sure that all have been  

completed.   

 


